
 

 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Board of Police Commissioners 

FROM: Linda Bernard, Esq., Chairperson Policy Committee 

DATE: August 19, 2025 

RE: Policy Committee Meeting Memo 

 

Dear Colleagues, 
 

On behalf of the Board of Police Commissioners Policy Committee, please see the key updates from the 
committee meeting held on August 19, 2025: 

 

Board Attendees: Committee Chairperson Linda Bernard 

 
Community/Committee Attendees: Felecia Tyson – BOPC Executive Policy Manager, Deputy Chief 
Michael Parish, Sergeant Antonio Walker, and Andrew Battersby (DPD Planning, Research, and 
Accreditation).    
 
Action Items: 
Due to a lack of quorum, the BOPC Policy Committee, through Chairperson Linda Bernard, moved and 
approved to cancel the August 19, 2025 meeting. 

The next Policy Committee meeting is scheduled for August 26, 2025 at 5pm.  

Sincerely, 
Atty. Linda D. Bernard, J.D.L.L.M, 
Commissioner, District 2  
Chairperson, BOPC Policy Committee 


